
Weekly Notes from NKCS 
As a body of 

believers, we are 

called upon to be 

constantly in 

prayer (I Thess. 

5:17).  These 

weekly notes will 

list different 

prayer items that 

I hope you will 

remember as you 

spend time in 

prayer each day.  

There are always 

more prayer 

items than listed, 

but we ask that 

you give special 

attention to these! 

Please pray for 

those planning 

the BBQ 

 Fundraiser. Also 

pray that the         

Fundraiser is a 

huge success this 

year.  Also pray 

for the students 

and staff to finish 

the year strong 

and everyone  

remain healthy. 

Students of the 
Week 4/26 

Kindergarten       The Whole Class 
 
First & Second Grade      Auria Aguilera         
 
Third & Fourth Grade      Jake Moreno 
 
Fifth & Sixth Grades      Addison Stockton
    
Seventh  Grade        Sophia Lujan  
 
Congratulations to you all! 

Crusader of the     
   Month!! 

Crusaders of the Month for Gentleness are; 
 
Kindergarten  Atiana Garcia 
 
First & Second Grade Auria Aguilera 
   Luke Wymer 
 
Third & Fourth Grade Elyse Galvez 
 
Fifth & Sixth Grade Samantha Rodriguez 
 
Seventh & Eighth Grade Isaiah Lara 
 
Congratulations to you all!! 

    BBQ 
 If you signed up to work shifts you 
should have received a reminder of what 
times you need to be at school. If you signed 
up to work shifts at the BBQ it is VERY im-
portant that you show up. We need everyone's 
help to make this successful.  

    6th Grade  
      Parents 

 For students who are currently in the 
6th grade and entering the 7th grade in the 
Fall they will need a T-Dap booster. This is an 
immunization for all students entering the 7th 
grade. If your child has already had it, we just 
need a current copy of their  immunization 
card.  
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Saturday, 5/4   NKCS BBQ 
 
Saturday, May 11   NKCS Bingo Night 4:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday, 5/16   Preschool Graduation 
 
 
Wednesday, 5/22   Last Day of School  
    Kindergarten Graduation 
    School dismissed at noon 
    NO  STUDY HALL 
  
 
 

Don’t forget that classroom and school information can be found on the web at northkernchristian.org. 

Early Bird   
Registration 

 We have started taking early bird        
registration for the 2024-2025 school year.              
Registration fees are charged on a sliding scale 
based on when the fee is paid, so the earlier the 
better. Registration prices are: 
 
 $100.00 on or before May 15 
 
 $125.00 on or before June 1 
 
 $150.00 after June 1 
 
Please be sure to send back your intent to return 
forms ASAP. We understand that this is not a 
firm commitment, but we will use it for planning 
purposes. If you need another intent to return 
form, please call the school office.  

 Yearbooks 
 For students who ordered a yearbook there 
will a yearbook signing on on May, 17. Mrs. 
Fager has done a great job again this year put-
ting the yearbook together. We  have 5 extra 
copies if you didn’t order and would like to 
purchase one. They are $50.00 per book.  


